Leech Lake Tribal College

Rockets:  Were doing rockets through the Wisconsin Space Grant.
· Spring 2020 launch was canceled. 
· Plans for a 20121 rocket launch are in the process.
· Leech Lake has made the decision to not have on campus classes for the Spring of 2021.
· This will impeded LLTC from constructing and traveling to rocket launch.
· LLTC is making plans to not join the rocket launch this year through the Wisconsin Space Grant.
	
· For our rocket money we have two avenues of spending down our money.
· We will be buying a 3-D printer and other software for preparation of making a rocket in the future.
· Will be doing informal small level one rocket presentations at some new local schools as the Tribal School and Cass Lake Bena School who we used to work with have gone all online.  Will be looking at new schools in the Bemidji School District to give presentations to as they are still holding classes every other week.
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Scholarship Money:  Leech Lake still has an avenue where we can have students submit applications and meet through zoom to determine who gets the scholarship money.  Will be handing out applications mid-November to hand out after the semester grades are turned in.
